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Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Rishton Methodist Primary School. I am delighted that you are considering applying to help lead our wonderful, friendly school. 

The school is situated in the East of Lancashire near to the M65, between junctions 6 and 7. It serves a diverse community within Rishton, however the majority of our children live in areas with a high level of social deprivation.

We have 7 classes and 165 children, although mobility both inward and outward is high within the year. All classes have Teaching Assistant support and we also provide excellent pastoral support through the work of our highly regarded Family Support Worker.
Our school was rated “Good” in our last Ofsted Inspection in 2019. During our inspection, the Inspector reported that “Pupils enjoy school. They are polite and well mannered. They behave well in lessons because they want to learn. Pupils listen to each other. They show respect for other people’s views and opinions. They play well together and move around school sensibly. Pupils enjoy the range of after-school clubs and activities.”

The opportunity to join our school will enable you to work alongside a passionate and highly motivated staff, who in the last 18 months have worked together and supported each other to deal with challenging changes within education. In particular, the staff have adapted to the demands of continuing learning through online provision. As a result, we have achieved a smooth transition between face to face and on-line learning as and when necessary. Morale has continued to be high and the efforts by staff have been greatly appreciated by children and parents. 

The post has a full-time teaching commitment and this is an exciting opportunity for the right candidate to develop their teaching and leadership skills further in a supportive, happy and vibrant learning environment. As Deputy Headteacher, leadership and management time will be provided and further development of the wider curriculum will be a major focus for the successful candidate.

The school works closely with Rishton Methodist Church and we take great pride in the way that everyone within our school community upholds and promotes our mission statement and core Christian values.

We are looking to appoint someone who wants to learn, someone who will be flexible, enthusiastic and dedicated and ultimately someone who is an outstanding classroom practitioner. We will be here as a school to support this person in the next part of their journey.
Visits to school are essential and can be arranged by contacting the school office on 01254-887223. Further information about the school can be found on our website www.rishton.lancsngfl.ac.uk
I would like to thank you again for your interest in our school and look forward to receiving your application.
Yours sincerely,

J. Neale

Janet Neale (Mrs)

Headteacher

Start Date: 1st September 2022.
Closing Date: 5pm on 28th January 2022.
Interviews: 2nd and 3rd March 2022.
	



“Rise up ……..take courage and do it”


Ezra 10:4
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